
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 9th February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are thrilled to inform you that the classrooms of our brand new building will be 

ready following the half term holiday. This is a pivotal moment in Ark Conway’s 

journey and we look forward to celebrating this with our whole community in the 

coming months. 

 

The children in Reception, Year 5 and Year 6 will be based in their new classrooms 

from our first day back after the holidays, Wednesday 21st February. 

 

All children will begin school at 8:30am and the locations of where each class will line 

up before coming into school will be clearly marked. The school gates will open at 

8:20am as usual. 

 

As planned, the landscaping of the outdoor areas will now be able to commence once 

the temporary classrooms are removed during the half term holiday.  

 

In the near future, we will ensure that there are opportunities for parents to look 

around our beautiful new building. We will provide more information following half 

term. 

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your ongoing support 

during this exciting development for Ark Conway. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rebecca Ross-Wood 

Interim Head of School 

 
 


